


The first Notting 

Hill carnival was in 

1966.

It came from the 
country Trinidad 
after people from 

Trinidad moved to 
London.



It is always 
in August.

It is on for 2 days 
every year.

This year, 2020, 
it should be 
Sunday 30th

August and 
Monday 31st

August.



It is celebrated in 
Notting Hill, in 

Kensington, 
London.



YES!

Every year there is 
about 2.5 million 

people who go to the 
carnival.

There are 
about 40,000 

volunteers each 
year.

About 9,000 
police are at 
the carnival.



Parades Colourful and 
big costumes



Steel pan bands DJ’s



Street food markets 



Yes? No?

Why?


